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Cell Phones are not allowed during class.  When entering your classroom all electronic devices must be 
placed in the classroom caddy.  Phones are a distracƟon to the learning process.  If you do not put your 
phone in the caddy, it will be collected by the teacher and held Ɵll the end of the day.  AŌer the third 
Ɵme, a parent must pick up the phone in the office the following day.  If a student refuses to turn over 
their cell phone, an immediate suspension will be issued.   

Earbuds/Headphones are not allowed at any Ɵme during the school day.  This is a safety issue.  Too oŌen 
students do not hear or respond to teachers when they are called.  In case of an emergency, students 
must be able to hear potenƟally lifesaving instrucƟons.  Earbuds/Headphones must be kept in bookbags 
all day.   If you do not keep your Earbuds/Headphones in your bookbag or home, it will be collected by 
the teacher and held Ɵll the end of the day.  AŌer the third Ɵme, a parent must pick up the item in the 
office the following day.  If a student refuses to turn over their Earbud/Headphone, an immediate 
suspension will be issued.   

 

 

 

 

 


